North Mall Office Building
John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Thank You

TO} e g On Water Resources Department

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

January 27,2015

Fred Justesen
Justesen Land
59720 Twin Lakes Road
Grass Valley, OR 97029

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving instream lease IL-1440, reassigned from IL-1073.
If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0888.
Sincerely,

e %Wg«

Lanaya Blakely
Instream Lease Specialist

cc: Robert Wood, Watermaster District 3
File 11.-1440

Enclosure



